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Dear SJF Families,

We hope you had the most amazing Easter and Spring Break with your loved
ones. We are so happy to be back in school with our Falcons and are eager to
finish this school year strong! In this month of April, we continue to focus on
Empathy. Each day we invite our Falcons to think of and to be on the lookout for
ways they can feel empathy and show compassion and kindness to those around
them.

Thank you for choosing St. John Fisher School and for entrusting your most
precious gifts to us each and every day. You belong here. 

In unity and hope,

 -Mrs. Maura Nash 

Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 



Important Announcements    
Please consider joining SJF's School Advisory Board. The top 2 areas of focus for
next year are to help maintain robust student enrollment and active parish support
for the long-term vitality of SJF. Secondly, to develop intentional and effective
fundraising efforts to supplement the school's operating budget. Please fill out the
application below if you are interested. If you'd like to learn more, please join our last
school board meeting on Tuesday, May 14th in Kane Hall. Email sjfsab@gmail.com
with any questions. SAB Application
Father-Daughter Dance! Don‘t forget to turn in your forms by Monday, April 15th!
The May Hot Lunch Schedule is open and available for ordering. REMINDER: We do
not offer a hot lunch option for the month of June. 
SJF’s Running Club is BACK! Please see the flyer below for more details. A huge
THANK YOU to Kerry McNicholas and the FSA for organizing this group again! 
HEADS UP! Baseball and softball season is upon us, which means kids sharing
helmets which could turn into a lice outbreak...please be mindful and ensure you are
not sending your child(ren) to school with lice.   
Extended Day: Don't forget to sign-up your child here. If you have questions, please
reach out to Mrs. O'Grady, dogrady@sjfschool.us.
Trying to prevent that summer (academic) slide? Visit this link to see the different
options and recommendations to keep our Falcons sharp all summer long!
Questions? Reach out to Ms. Schiavone, mschiavone or Mrs. Brogan,
kbrogan@sjfschool.us.   
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We are interviewing primary teachers for next school year!
Please send all interested applicants and questions to Maura

Nash, mnash@sjfschool.us. join our dynamic, friendly,
collaborative and professional team. Now more than ever is a

great time to be a part of our faculty family! We have THE BEST
kids and THE MOST SUPPORTIVE parents around! 

Send in your resume today! mnash@sjfschool.us  

mailto:sjfsab@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3r86rIimY2Eu0VCybj4OLt0Pq9mohlljtVvwWU7rtaJELxw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10s_lQ2OBPGvF8HtV67FkIDtk2sQ5SGPnrV9UOUbjl1w/edit?usp=sharing


Looking Ahead 

Saturday, April 13th

CPL Conner T. Lowry Gym Dedication @ SJF 
@ 6 p.m. Please join us! 

see the below flyer for more details. 

Boys Volleyball Pack the House! Come on out
and cheer on our Falcons!

4 p.m. Mass All are welcome!
Manna @ The Convent 8:30 - 9:30 a.m.

Sunday, April 14th 
8 a.m & 11 a.m. Mass

All are welcome! 

Monday, April 15th 
Musical Practice 3-5 p.m. 

Father Daughter Dance Forms 
are Due TODAY! 

Tuesday, April 16th
Musical Practice 3-5 p.m.  

*Homework Club w/ Mrs. Ade, Ms. Dunlavy &
Mrs. Schiller, 3-3:45 p.m.

Wednesday, April 17th
Musical Practice 3-5 p.m.  

*Homework Club w/ Mrs. Ade, Ms. Dunlavy &
Mrs. Schiller, 3-3:45 p.m. 

ETC: Directed Drawing w/ Mrs. Garza 3-4 p.m.
Manna @ the Convent 6-7 p.m. 

Thursday, April 18th 
Musical Practice 3-5 p.m. Every day is a great day to be a Falcon! 

Friday, April 19th
Musical Practice 3-5 p.m.  

Happy Falcon Fri-YAY! 
Wear your favorite spirit-wear on top with

your uniform bottoms!
First Day of Fisher Falcons Running Club! 

See the below flyer for more details! 
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10:30 AM 

‘s 







We need your help to make this a success and
build on this tradition! 

   Saturday April 20th
Teams of adult and young volunteers (your children/SJF students/scouts/etc.) will go
door to door throughout the neighborhood dropping off a bag and letter describing the
Food Drive process and requesting parishioners to leave a bag with food on the porch the
following Saturday, April 27th. 
The estimated time commitment that day is 9-10 A.M.  Please come to Kane Hall @ 9A.M.
to pick up your bags and street assignments. This is a great way that families can
volunteer together.

 
   Saturday April 27

Volunteer teams will go throughout the neighborhood and collect the bags from the
porches and bring them back to SJF.  Separate teams would assemble and fill boxes back
at SJF and load the boxes into a truck to deliver to food pantries.  
The estimated time commitment is 9-11 A.M. Please come to Kane Hall  @ 9A.M. for
street assignments

 
This drive requires lots of volunteerism.  We will always need help packing boxes and we are
in need of boxes. Please contact Dave Cahill at sjfhns@gmail.com or 708.259.2981 with

any questions or if you can help.
 

Thanks for your support.
 
 

SJF Holy Name Society’s 
14th Annual Food Drive



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDmN-yhfWGUF1sGLRDzzWxzbn71iP8gI1JAu8u2n2Kl2TqVw/viewform




Thank you for supporting 
St. John Fisher!  

Manna Update

https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/Manna_Flyer_Summer_2023_Fall_Updates.docx_-_Google_Docs.pdf












https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Saintjohn8






 
First Holy Communion: 5.4 ~ 1 p.m. 
May Crowning: 5.10 ~ 10:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m. All-
School Early Dismissal 
Memorial Day – No School: 5.27 
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 5.31, 12:00 p.m.
“Clap-out” 
Graduation: 6.2 ~ 1 p.m. 
Last Day of School: 6.6 ~ 10:30 a.m. dismissal 

 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

St. John Fisher Abbreviated Calendar 
*Below is a list of important dates for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 
*1:30 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the
following months for faculty meetings, PLC work and council collaboration:
April 24th, May 29th. 

You belong here.



September Responsibility

October Respect

November Gratitude

December Kindness

January Integrity

February Friendship

March Perseverance

April Empathy

May Optimism

Social & Emotional Learning
At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year will have an all-

school focus on the trait of the month, helping students strengthen particular social skills
with different lessons and activities at the classroom level and as an entire school. We

encourage you to talk to your children about these traits at home for a consistent message
and focus. The trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and

school mantra:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe.
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Be Respectful, Responsible & Safe. 
Be a Falcon. 



Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework 
Class Activities 

Registration
Admissions 
MedicalForms 

Discipline 
Classroom & Academic Support
after contacting the teacher  
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Ms. Mary Schiavone (K-4): mschiavone@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2023-2024 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Student Services

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

    (more information on the back page)

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2023-2024 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any matter listed
above
Academic/Classroom support following
communication with Mrs. Larmon  




